
I write in Support of this Bill 1526 

 

I believe children should learn Social Emotional Learning in the home. I love our teachers and they play a 
vital role in our children’s lives.  The role of teaching them how to read, learn about their history, and 
teach them the tools they will need to be a functional individual in society.  

Social Emotional Learning, is something they should be taught at home. Teachers have enough to worry 
about and accomplish in a day. They don’t need this added to their duties. 

Maybe remove some of their Policies and Procedures placed on them by their local school boards, so 
they can get back to teaching curriculum. They are over worked and under paid and in most cases don’t 
even realize that SEL is within their curriculum. This is obvious when a parent opts them out of SEL and 
the teachers are still giving them surveys unknowingly.  

It’s a beautiful design of deceit, which leaves the blame once again on the teachers that are just trying to 
do their jobs. 

I would be happy to speak with you on this matter. 

Please call me with any questions. 

Thank you for your time, 

Sharlet Mohr 

 

 

 


